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Private Rental Market - Minister A Step Too Far!
Landlords in the Private Rented Sector to be hit once more - How can we survive another blow like this, PRSI on top of all our other costs?  Recently we have been hit with:-
· NPPR €200 per unit
· PRTB Registration Increased  to €90 per unit
· BER Certification €250
· Universal Social Charge 2-7%
· Mortgage interest allowance reduced by 25% 
· Increased standards 
· Increased Capital Gains Tax  to 25%
· Increased Capital Acquisitions Tax  to 25%
· Rent control by the Department of Social Protection 
· Negative Equity 
· Bank interest increased & terms of loans altered
· Reduced Rents

· Upcoming Property Tax

· Upcoming Water Charges 

Chairman of the IPOA, Stephen Faughnan called on the Government “to extend the hand of friendship to the private rental sector as they provide over 600,000 people with homes.  92,000 avail of rent supplement, the responsibility of the State to house, but the State are unable to provide this accommodation.    We need balance; not another blow which, will no doubt banish investors.   Will there be a private rental market in 5 years?”  
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